NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN ACT
PREMIUM PAY FOR ESSENTIAL WORKERS
OF COUNTY EMPLOYEES AND ELECTED OFFICALS

The Commissioners Court of Jones County will hold a public hearing for a proposed budget for the
American Rescue Plan Act funding for premium pay for essential workers for the 2022 fiscal year. The
public hearing will be held on May 23, 2022, at 9:00 AM in the Jones County Activity Center 1102 W.
Court Plaza Anson, Texas. The Commissioners Court at the conclusion of the public hearing will be
voting on the American Rescue Plan Act funding for premium pay for essential workers.

A premium pay supplement will be paid from revenue from the American Rescue Plan Act. The
premium pay supplement will be included for eligible County Employees and Elected Officials, not to
exceed $6.25 per hour not to exceed a total payment $6500.00 for eligible County Employees and

Elected Officials. Premium pay supplement will only be paid from available revenues from American
Rescue Plan Act funding.



